
August 15, 2024 
 
Dear OUTRIGGER hosts,  
 

Please join me in congratulating KELTON ANCHETA on his promotion to 
director or rooms at OUTRIGGER Kaua‘i Beach Resort & Spa, effective 
Saturday, August 17, 2024. 
 
In his new role, Kelton will oversee the daily operations of the resort's front 
office, housekeeping, reservations and guest services departments. He will 
also be responsible for ensuring that all aspects of room operations run 
smoothly and efficiently, providing guests with exceptional 4 Keys Service. 
 
Kelton has been working in the hospitality industry since 2007, serving in a 
variety of rooms-division leadership positions at the Sheraton Kaua‘i 
Coconut Beach Resort, St. Regis Princeville, Koloa Landing Po'ipu and 
Sheraton Kaua‘i Resort.  
 

He joined OUTRIGGER in August 2023 as executive housekeeper, earned Manager of Q3 honors shortly 
after, and has been instrumental in Kaua‘i Beach Resorts transition into the OUTRIGGER 'ohana ever since.  
 
The Mililani High School graduate earned a bachelor of science degree from Oregon State University and a 
doctorate in optometry from Pacific University. In his off time he loves to dance hula and was a Merrie 
Monarch Hula Kane participant for three years as part of Na Hui O Kamakaokalani Kane Haumana under 
the direction of Kumu Hula Maka Herrod. 
 
Thank you for your outstanding work, Kelton. We are excited to see your continued success in your new 
role. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Mike Shaff 
Senior Vice President Operations – The Americas 

 


